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4th June 2025 

  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,           
  
Following the confirmation of Eid, school will be closed on Friday 6th June 2025 and re-open on 
Monday 9th June 2025. 
  
If you have a child in Year 5 or Year 6 who would like to fast on Thursday 5th June 2025, you must 
sign the permission slip below and return it to school in the morning.  
   
Please note that if your child feels unwell or faint they will be offered water and/or food.  
  
Eid Mubarak to those celebrating! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  

Headteacher  
  

 
Fasting Permission Slip – Year 5 and 6 

  

I would like my child _______________________________ Class: ________________to fast on 
Thursday 5th June 2025. 
  
Signed: ___________________________ Parent/Carer      
 
Date: __________________  
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